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Updated Certification for Efficiency Upgrades at Eleven Hydropower Generating Units

Dear Ms, Tkeda:

The Oregon Department of Energy has approved Pacific Power’s request for an updated incremental
hydropower efficiency percentage for the following eleven generating units. As part of the update, Pacific
Power provided the department with hourly generation data for the time period 2007 through 2012.
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Prospect 2 W140 12alt0020r 1.68%
Yalel &2 Wi141 12alt003wa 1.35%
Copeo 1 W142 12altd04ca 0.52%
Cutler w151 12alt005ut 3.10%
Lemolo 1 W157 12alt0060r 10.16%
Lemolo 2 W158 12alt007or (.78%
Oneida W160 12alt008id 7.87%
Pioneer w162 12alt00%ut 6.74%
Prospect 3 Wi64 12ait010or 10.71%
Big Fork w179 12alt011mt 4.22%
IC Boyle W180 12alt0120r 1.33%

The Department notified WREGIS of this change on April 4, 2014 and generation sourced from the
following units will continue to be marked as “alternate use” fuel in WREGIS. If any changes are made
to these facility that could affect their eligibility for the Oregon RPS, the Department must be notified.

Please contact me with any questions about this letter or approval.
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